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Date  Time Nature Details 

9/5/2024 07:56 Criminal Damage A deputy investigated damage to a 2024 

Honda motorcycle that was parked at a 

business in the 21000 block of State Route 

739.  A report was taken, #24-0584. 

9/5/2024 10:41 Vehicle Fire Deputies and units from the Northwestern 

Fire District responded to a property in the 

25000 block of State Route 739 for a tractor 

that was on fire in a farm field. No report 

was taken. 

9/5/2024 12:00 School Bus Violation A deputy investigated a stopped school bus 

violation that occurred on Orchard Road, 

east of State Route 4. A report was taken, 

#24-0577.  

9/5/2024 12:47 Dispute Deputies were sent to a residence on Short 

Street in Milford Center to investigate a 

dispute between a vehicle owner and a tow 

company. No report was taken. 

9/5/2024 13:26 Theft Deputies were dispatched to a business in 

the 7300 block of State Route 161 to 

investigate the theft of children’s clothing.  

A report was taken, #24-0585. 

9/5/2024 14:21 Property Damage Crash Deputies responded to 7200 block of Kile 

Road to investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2018 Honda CR-V that was 

struck by a 2020 Ford Transit van.  The 

driver of the Ford, Ferris L. Johnson, age 36 

of Columbus, was issued a traffic citation 

for improper backing. A crash report was 

taken, #80-24-395. 

9/5/2024 15:36 Identity Theft A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 15000 block of Valleyview Drive to 

investigate identity theft involving 



fraudulent credit card applications that were 

filed using the victim’s information.  A 

report was taken, #24-0586. 

9/5/2024 15:54 Arrest Warrant A deputy was sent to the Fairfield County 

Jail to take custody of Heaven S. Rhoades, 

age 25 of Centerburg, for an outstanding 

arrest warrant. The arrestee was transported 

to the Tri County Regional Jail. 

9/5/2024 17:00 Theft Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 9300 block of Brock Road to investigate 

the theft of a diamond ring.  A report was 

taken, #24-0587. 

9/5/2024 19:54 Domestic Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

21000 block of Main Street in Raymond to 

investigate a domestic dispute between a 

husband and wife.  The parties were 

separated, and no report was taken. 
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